
  

 
     

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

 

July 11, 2018 

Whitewright Visitor’s Center 

113 W. Grand St. 

 7:00 P.M. 

 

Notice is given of a possible quorum of the   

  Whitewright Economic Development Corporation   

  For A Revolving Loan Committee Meeting on  

Wednesday – July 11, 2018 at the Whitewright Visitor’s Center 

Located at  

113 W. Grand St. 

 

  

 

Revolving Loan Committee Meeting 
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                      Cathy Pierce 
                                                                       Cathy Pierce 

                                                                           Assistant Secretary 


